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Press Release 

 The Consulate General of Pakistan, Los Angeles will be organizing Consular Camps in 

San Francisco, Bay Area during the year 2017 as per following schedule: 

i) Saturday,  April 8 , 2017 

ii) Saturday November  11, 2017 

 

2.     The Camps aim at providing Consular Services, including issuance of Pakistani visas, 

attestation of Power of Attorneys and other documents excluding NICOP applications, excluding 

NICOP applications, excluding NICOP applications, which may be applied for through on line 

system of NADRA by visiting the link below: 

   

 http://id.nadra.gov.pk/ 

 

 3.    The purpose of establishing consular camps is to provide services to the Pakistan 

community at their door steps, which are being established with the active support of the 

Pakistani-American Community with a view to facilitate the Pakistani-American Community of 

Northern California. 

  

            Venue:              Mehran Restaurant – 5774 Mowry School Road, 

    Balentine Dr & Cedar Blvd. Newark, CA-94560  

    Telephone No.510-668-1111 

 

 Focal persons:     Mr. Shahab Siddiqui (Tel: 510-668-1111) 

 

  

 

 Please visit our website for further information and documentation requirements for 

every and each service at www.pakconsulatela.org (Consular Services at home page) 

http://id.nadra.gov.pk/
http://www.pakconsulatela.org/

